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) STATEMENT FOR THE PRESS.
July 6, 1918,
y The Federal Reserve Board has rcoceived a letter from

Major-General E. H. Crowder, Provost Marshal General, stating that
"bank clerks ars cxcoptcd from the oporation of the regulations
whicp provide for the withdrawal of deferrcd classiiication and
order number of rogistrants found to be idlers or sngaged in non=-

productive occupations or cmployments.
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